
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church 

Minutes of Congregational Meeting 

February 9, 2020 

 

The annual Congregational Meeting at which a quorum was present was held on February 9, 

2020following the morning worship service. The Rev. Christine Bohn was the Moderator and 

opened the meeting with prayer. 

Paul Burkey presented the annual financial report which is attached to these minutes. 

The Moderator asked if anyone had other business to bring to the congregation.  There being no 

other business for the meeting, the Moderator closed the meeting with prayer. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Charles D. Brumley     Christine Bohn 

Clerk        Moderator 
 


